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Mrs Donna McLaughlin
HSEC Manager
Maxwell Ventures (Management) PTY LTD
Thomas Mitchell Drive 
Muswellbrook New South Wales 2333

14/09/2021

Dear Mrs McLaughlin

Maxwell Underground - (SSD-9526)
Noise and Blasting Management Plan

Thank you for submitting the revised Noise and Blasting Management Plan as required under condition
B12 of schedule 2 of the consent for the Maxwell Underground (SSD-9526-PA-33). 

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it generally meets the
requirements of the condition.

Accordingly, the Secretary has approved the revised Noise and Blasting Management Plan (Revision 1,
dated August 2021). Please ensure that the approved plan is placed on the project website at the earliest
convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Charissa Pillay on 02 99955944.

Yours sincerely 

Jessie Evans
n/a
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)

As nominee of the Secretary
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